KEY PENINSUJLA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Minutes for April 7, 2017

Meeting called to order at 7:30am.
Present: Barb Heard, Ed Robison, Jud Morris, Rosina Vertz, Todd Rosenbach, Dick Kelly, Nancy Carr, Scott Gallacher, Danna Webster, Marcia

Harris, Karen Jorgenson and Frank Grubaugh.

**Upcoming Guest Speaker: Jeremiah Saucier-Hope Recovery Center-April 21**

Secretary's Report
The minutes from March 3, 2017 were approved as presented.

Treasurer's Report
The Checkbook balance was reported by Ed as $10,440.68 and the Savings account balance as $90.00. The Treasurer's Report was approved as
presented.

Additions to the Agenda
Scholarship Committee
Barb reported that the committee selected three recipients ($1000 each), with awards to be presented May 17th.

Association Business

KP Little League Sponsorship

Lee Miller gave a short presentation about how sponsorship dollars are used. A large banner with the sponsor's name is taken and displayed at
all games. It was MSC to approve the release of $500 for sponsoring a team in the KP Little League.

Road Clean Report

Barb reported another successful road clean with help from Frank G., Mike O., Rosina V., Gina C., George H., Barb H., and Tommy H. Many
thanks to those volunteers, and an extra thank you to Jud M.( who's name was accidentally omitted) for picking up garbage and returning the
equipment to the shop.

Livable Community Fair

May 6 10am - 3pm Member participation requested. Jud will set up our table and recommends giving him or Todd (at KC office) any signage
for your business that you would like displayed. Todd reported a supply of pens is needed.

May After Hours (KC Corral Members?)

Discussion ensued regarding a KPBA After Hours event combined with the KP Community Council's planned Open House, to be held the week
after the Livable Community Fair. It was MSC to see what day the KP Comm. Council chooses for their Open House (T or Th), and then
coordinate an After Hours event. Jud will approach the KC Corral members for participation. Besides pens, Todd mentioned the supply of
window clings is low. It was MSC to spend up to $250 for window clings.

Individual Reports:

Danna-KP Comm. Council having fun in their new office. Hours are 10am-2pm.

Dick-KP Veterans Aisle of Honor is Sunday, May 28th.

Nancy-LIC had a successful Suds & Spuds event. The Opening of Boating Season is the 1st Saturday in May.

Ed-His son is graduating from WSU on May 6, and will be going to work for Ed the next week.

Jud-Reported that Peninsula Light Co. donated an extra $5000 for helping families pay their utilities.

Frank-KP Fire Dept. has 2 new water trucks as the old ones were in bad shape and heading to Mexico. Frank reported that Toastmasters is
rebuilding their club and enthusiastically spoke about the many benefits one gets from belonging to Toastmasters.

Karen-Food Backpack 4 Kids gives out 400 pack per week. Canned hams for Easter will be included. Purdy Costless and Sunnycrest Nursery
donate seeds and potting soil in the spring.

Rosina-KC Library has youth programs including Decorative Eggs (April 8) and Robots! Lego Mindstorms (April 17). Adult programs include
Pierce County Reads (April 13), Author Event-Live Streaming (April 28) and Tech Classes (April 18).

Marcia-Ed Worthen Vision Clinic Grand Opening Ceremony April 8 @ 9:00am. KP Bus Connects will publish in the June KP News schedule
changes to start July. L

Scott-KP Parks-The 360 Trails Poker Pedal was a success. Now looking forward to Pet Easter Treat Hunt (April 8) and Parks Appreciation Day
(April 22).

Barb-Attended a day long senior defensive driving course recently to help lower auto insurance costs. Will be helping Frog Creek Lodge with
their Road Clean on the KP Highway tomorrow, April 8 at 8:00am. Looking for more volunteers! We need your help! Meet at KP Highway and
64th.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Heard
Secretary



